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  TRYstars Information Evening  
  

  

Sarah Koen from TRINSW is hosting an Information Evening designed 
to help you understand all about TRYstars:  

 What it is?   
 Why should we do it?  
 How does our club get involved?   
 How much work is it?   
 Who can be the coaches?   

The Information Evening will be held at the TriNSW office in Surry 
Hills from 6pm-9pm on Tuesday 18th March. 
 
If you are not Sydney based, you will still be able to 'attend' by logging 
in to a free webinar/teleconference. You'll be able to see my screen 
and hear what we are doing in Sydney. So I hope you can all attend 
one way or the other! 
 
Please CLICK HERE to register. 
 
There's been some substantial delays with the launch of TRYstars and 
we have decided not to rush the program in NSW until next season. 
However there is a lot to do between now and then to ensure we are 
ready to go! 
  

Kind regards 

Sarah Koen 

Triathlon NSW Membership and Participation Manager 

 

  

  
 

https://regonline.activeglobal.com/trystarsinfoevening

